From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 19 July 2011 17:37

To: Public Access DC Comments; Paul Ihringer

Subject: PublicAccess for Planning - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

"Laurence Haward" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 19/07/2011 17:37:01 from 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00114/F

Address:

Wincote

Cow Lane

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 4SG

Proposal:

Demolition in part of existing main house and outbuildings and the erection of a new residential dwelling

Case Officer:

Paul Ihringer

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

Laurence Haward

Address:

North Ridge

Paines Hill

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 4SQ

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments:

I endorse all the objections made to this proposal to date, which I observe cover just about every aspect of the situation from the aesthetic to the practical. The whole thing also seems morally dubious. I hear that the Developers and the Parish Council have arranged a meeting after the date to conclude the success ( or otherwise ) of the application, which suggests complicity. Why is it that most of the local residents, like me, have only just heard about this when the thing has been in the planning stsges for two years? Why were we not consulted? The answer seems farly obvious - because we wouldn't like it. We don't. This is our village. Go away
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